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Financial year end: give thanks that we were able to balance the books for 

the year. Income exceeded expenditure by £1,292. A small margin but encouraging 
nevertheless, as we had extra running costs for the new library and study annex. Giving from 
the churches was up on last year. In addition a group of supporters have provided a large 
financial gift to clear the historical deficit in the College account. This enables us to enter a new 
phase of ministry without this ongoing burden. We are grateful to the Lord for His provision. 
 

COLLEGE OPEN NIGHT 
 

Tuesday 27th March 2012      6:30pm – 9:30pm 
(presentation at 7:30pm) 

 

An opportunity to discover the college and the courses available for yourself. 

 
Come and go as you please  

See the premises – meet staff & students 
PowerPoint presentations; Course Information 

Tea/Coffee and an opportunity to chat 
Prospective students, friends, supporters 

 

ALL WELCOME 

 

PLEASE PRAY for 20 new students for the 

September 2012 Undergraduate/College intake. Last 
year you prayed with us for an intake of 16 and God 
answered those prayers. In addition please pray for 

15 new students for the Postgraduate programme and 

a good interest in Night Classes. We depend on 
healthy student numbers to ensure the on-going 
viability of the various College programmes. 
 

THANK YOU for praying. 
 


